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December 18, 2024 

 

Nancy Marconi  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto ON, M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 

RE:  EB-2024-0200 Enbridge Gas Application for leave to construct natural gas pipelines 

in the City of Ottawa – Submission by Energy Probe on the Form of Hearing 

 
In Procedural Order No.5, for the EB-2024-0200 proceeding the OEB provided an opportunity 

for parties to file submissions on the need for an oral hearing (versus a written hearing) in this 

proceeding. 

 

In its intervention, Energy Probe did not indicate a need for a specific form of hearing. Energy 

Probe believes that there is now sufficient evidence on the record, and it will not need further 

discovery by an oral hearing. Energy Probe supports Enbridge’s request for a written hearing.  

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Energy Probe. 

 

 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. 

 

cc. Parties to the Proceeding 
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